
Warren G. Harding High School 
College and Career Fair

Wednesday October 17, 2018
5:00 pm -7:00 pm (Main Entrance, Door M)

For ALL students and FAMILIES ! 
It’s time to ask questions and start planning your 

future!  

For more info contact Sue Mizik at  330.841.2316 x 2496  or susan.mizik@neomin.org 
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